
 

 

 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Regional Medical Laboratory Women's Health Clients 
 
FROM:  Ryan Hendren, MD, Chief of Cytopathology  
  Cindi Starkey, MD, Laboratory Director and Chief of Molecular Pathology 
 
DATE:  July 19, 2013 
 
SUBJECT:  Pap tests and HPV results  
 
 
Regional Medical Laboratory and Pathology Laboratory Associates are pleased to 
announce new consolidated reporting for Pap tests and HPV results starting July 
29, 2013. The HPV result will no longer be reported as an addendum to the 
original Pap report. Instead, you will receive one consolidated report containing 
both the Pap results and the HPV results. We hope this integrated Pap/HPV report 
will simplify your result evaluation.  
 
If you have questions or comments about the new reporting format or have other 
laboratory questions, please contact Dr. Ryan Hendren or Dr. Cindi Starkey at 918-
744-2553. They are also available via email; Dr. Hendren at 
ryan.hendren@sjmc.org or Dr. Starkey at drstarkey@sjmc.org.  
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